Planning Board meeting November 2, 2022

7pm-8:30pm

In attendance:

Ken Kahn, Richard Nathhorst, Van Stoddard, Swan Keyes, Tom Ewing, Tim Shores.
(Steve Freedman absent due to a Community Preservation Commission meeting
scheduled for the same time)

And briefly in attendance, a Zoom raider by the supposed name of Gabriel Munuouz
who treated the Planning Board to some pre-recorded lewdness. Richard deftly
censored and bounced "Mr. Munuouz".

Minutes taken by Tim Shores

1. Minutes from the October 12 meeting (taken by Tim with some minor revisions
by Ken) approved unanimously.

2. The Board reviewed the latest draft of the Comprehensive Plan RFP and voted
unanimously one the following next steps:

1.

2.

Tim will incorporate the changes requested at this meeting and the
changes recommended by Steve in email.

Tim will work with Margie McGinnis on two specific revisions: a) Would
she add any language to the RFP selection criteria; b) What amount
would she recommend as the "not-to-exceed budget including expenses
for the engagement of Comprehensive Plan consultants” on the RFP P.
2.

With all changes made, Tim will send the draft to

all Planning Board members by email. Board members are invited to
send feedback directly to Tim, without copying other Board members,
and Tim will incorporate requested changes. If nobody requests
changes within 24 hours, the approval of the RFP voted on at this
meeting stands and Tim will submit the final draft to Margie for public
posting and circulation to planning consultants.

3. Call-in business: none.

P.S. Tim recommends that everyone watch The Field with Richard Harris, John Hurt,
and Tom Berenger, and to reflect on the shared human experience of overheated
tempers when a community lapses into conflict over the control of a cherished field.

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt0099566



https://www.imdb.com/title/tt0099566

